
Respect Challenge Confidence Curiosity 

Key Dates 

12.12.18—Year 1/2    

Christmas Performance 

to family 2pm/6pm 

13.12.18—EYFS Christmas                     

performance to family 

10.45/2.30pm 

14.12.18—Christmas               

Jumper Day 

14.12.18—STAR AWARD  

assembly 

18.12.18—Church Service 

@ 9.15am  

18.12.18—School                   

Christmas Dinner 

19.12.18—Nur to Y3  

Christmas  Party 

20.12.18—Dance, strings, 

woodwind performance 

and 100% attendance                     

assembly—all welcome 

20.12.18—Y4-6 Christmas    

Party 

21.12.18—Finish @ 1.30pm 

07.01.19—Return to 

school 

Christmas Film Morning 

Previously we have had a pantomime in school on the last               

morning, however this year we will be offering the children the 

chance to watch a Christmas film and wear their own clothes.  A 

letter will be coming home where 

you will be able to help your 

child choose which film they 

would like to watch.  We are                

asking for a donation of £1 which 

will go towards the party food 

and prizes for the children’s 

Christmas parties. 

Olympic Opportunity 

Five of our Year 6 Sports Ambassadors travelled to Greater                

Academy Ashton (with over 100 other school children) last week 

to participate in a training course looking at what they can do to 

increase the number of children joining in in sport. The children         

listened to an inspirational speech 

from Olympic gymnast - Craig 

Heap -  before forming groups with 

other schools to devise a sport                

action plan for Tameside school 

children. 

Christmas Fair thank you!—A huge thank you to all our families and friends who have supported our 

Christmas market and fair.   We will be drawing the raffle on Thursday 20th December in our final family  

assembly of the year!  Good Luck!  
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Christmas Parties— 

Please bring party clothes                                                                                           

in a bag labelled with your child’s name to change into 

after lunchtime  

Nur/Rec/Year 1/2/3—Wednesday—19th December 

Year 4/5/6—Thursday 20th December 



Respect Challenge Confidence Curiosity 

Christmas Dinner 

On Tuesday 18th December, 

the school will be having 

Christmas dinner together in 

the hall.  Look at the mouth-

watering menu! 
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Christmas Market 

A huge well done to all the 

staff and children who made a great selection of 

homemade Christmas items to sell to our families 

and the market visitors of Hyde.  Well done to Mrs 

Massey, Year 5 (Semra, Michael, Jessica and 

Ryan) and Year 6 (Samuel, Aaron, Aimee and 

Eve) for setting up the staff and selling the items. 

Christmas Dress Up! 

On Friday 14th December thousands of                       

people up and down the country will start 

their day by pulling on a Christmas jumper 

for a great cause - to help create a  

brighter future for children. 

We are inviting children and staff to buy, borrow or decorate a jumper or come in non-

uniform for £1 to support this great cause.  Children can come in non-uniform bottom half 

or full on Christmas dress/outfits!  The more Christmassy the better!   

Raffle Tickets 

We are still selling raffle tickets for our prize 

hampers and Skate Station Ticket prizes in 

the office, before performances and before 

our assemblies next week.  We will be                

drawing the 

winning tickets 

during our final 

assembly of 

the year on 

Thursday 20th                 

December—

£1 a strip! 


